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NAS Pensacola Blue Angels Homecoming Air Show 

Scheduled Nov. 3-4 

  

PENSACOLA, Fla. — The annual Naval Air Station (NAS) Pensacola Blue Angels 

Homecoming Airshow is scheduled Nov. 3-4 at the air station in Pensacola, Florida. 

 

Both the Main Gate, at the south end of Navy Blvd., and the West Gate, at the south end of Blue 

Angel Parkway, will open at 8 a.m. The airshow is scheduled to start at 9:30 a.m. 

 

The day-long series of events is scheduled to include performances by the United States Navy 

Flight Demonstration Squadron, The Blue Angels; the U.S. Air Force’s F-16 Viper 

Demonstration Team; the U.S. Air Force’s F-35A Demonstration Team; Brian Correll Air 

Shows; Adam Baker Airshows; RAD Aerosports; the Stearman Flight Team; and the Third 

Strike WingWalkers. Additionally, the Budweiser Clydesdales are scheduled for appearances at 

the airshow.  

 

Themed 50 Years of Women in Naval Aviation, the 2023 NAS Pensacola Blue Angels 

Homecoming Airshow is designed to honor and recognize the significant contributions women 

have made to naval aviation since the enactment of the Women's Armed Services Integration 

Act, which removed restrictions previously prohibiting women from serving in combat-related 

roles and ultimately opened the door for women to pursue careers as Naval Aviators. The first 

class of female Naval Aviators began training in 1973 at NAS Pensacola. 

 

The 2023 NAS Pensacola Blue Angels Homecoming Air Show is one of Pensacola's largest 

events, attracting more than 220,000 spectators during the two-day event. 

 

For a complete list of performers and other information about the NAS Pensacola Blue Angels 

Homecoming Airshow, individuals are encouraged to visit the NAS Pensacola Blue Angles 

Homecoming Airshow page. 

 

For media inquiries concerning the airshow, please contact the NAS Pensacola Public Affairs 

Officer Bruce Cummins. 
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